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The District recognizes that when a school experiences the sudden death of a student or 
staff member, it is important to acknowledge the event.  Requests for remembering or 
memorializing a person shall be approved by the Superintendent with recommendation 
from the Crisis Team. 
 
Acceptable memorial options include: 

1. Scholarships established in the names of the student/staff member. 
2. Furniture, equipment, books, or other instructional materials given to the district.  

These items may not be labeled “in memory of”.  Items received as memorials 
become property of the district and individuals must realize that in the future the 
memorial may no longer be on display. 

3. Donations to The O’Neill Public Schools Foundation. 
 
 
Cross Reference:  1005.02 Parent Relations Goals 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


